State of Maine

Department of Administrative and Financial Services

Division of Procurement Services and the State of New Jersey
Public Notice for RFP #19DPP00297
Child Safety Seats
The State of Maine Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Division of Procurement Services, along with several other states, has joined with the State of New Jersey, Division of Purchasing on behalf of the NASPO ValuePoint Cooperative Purchasing Organization on requesting proposals from responsible vendors to provide Child Safety Seats.
In accordance with State procurement practices, the Department is hereby announcing the publication of a Request for Proposals (RFP) #19DPP00297 for Child Safety Seats.
Although the RFP is formally released by the State of New Jersey, all interested vendors are encouraged to submit a proposal, in accordance with the instructions found in the RFP.
This is a re-solicitation of previous RFP that was originally released in December 2017. This re-release was created to correct some specification errors not originally caught.
The Child Safety Seat RFP is now available to download online at: https://www.njstart.gov/bso/external/bidDetail.sdo?bidId=19DPP00297&parentUrl=activeBids
	Closing Date & Time:  August 29, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. Eastern Time


